
1. REFUSE COLLECTION FROM PRIVATE LANES

The Board received two applications for the extension of the Council refuse
collection service down two private rights of way.

The Community Technical Adviser, Sockburn, confirmed that both applications
complied with the Council’s 28 May 1997 criteria.

Recommendation: That the Council approve the extension of the refuse
collection service to include 34 Hansons Lane (a Housing
New Zealand unit cluster), and Brackenridge Estate (the
newly-developed residential village at Templeton
Hospital).


